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ICEWORLD POLICY  
CELL PHONES IN LOCKER ROOMS 

Background 
Idaho IceWorld recognizes that in todays world most all kids have a cell phone or 
some type of electronic device.  With this brings abuse or photography or 
recordings that are not wanted. 


USA Hockey Policy 
USA Hockey SafeSport Program says this: Cell phones and other mobile devices 
with recording capabilities, which includes voice recording, still cameras, and 
video cameras, increase the risk for some forms of abuse or misconduct. As a 
result, the use of a mobile device’s recording capabilities in the locker rooms is 
not permitted at any USA Hockey sanctioned event, provided that it may be 
acceptable to take photographs or recordings in a locker room in such unique 
circumstances as a victory celebration, team party, etc., where all persons in the 
locker room are appropriately dressed and have been advised that photographs 
or recordings are being taken. 


Idaho IceWorld Policy 
Cell Phones or any other electronic devices, tablets or gaming devices are not 
allowed to be out in view of others, or in use, inside any locker room. 


With exceptions that it may be acceptable to take photographs or recordings in a 
locker room in such unique circumstances as a victory celebration, team party, 
etc., where all persons in the locker room are appropriately dressed and have 
been advised that photographs or recordings are being taken. Coaches are 
acceptable to use their electronics if it is USA Hockey related and they are not 
recording or photography. 


Every coach, parent, adult, staff member has a responsibility to enforce this 
policy. 



